


ST. CATHERINE OF SIENA PARISH	 FT. THOMAS, KY

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK

TUESDAY – NOVEMBER 14TH
8:00 a.m. – Dolores Spaeth

WEDNESDAY – NOVEMBER 15TH
6:30 p.m. – Michelle Chalk

THURSDAY – NOVEMBER 16TH
8:00 a.m. – David Perry

FRIDAY – NOVEMBER 17TH
8:45 a.m. – Al White

SATURDAY – NOVEMBER 18TH
8:00 a.m. – Kim Cruze

4:30 p.m. – R.J. Wagner

SUNDAY – NOVEMBER 19TH
9:00 a.m. – Members of the Parish

11:30 a.m. – Special Intention

SUNDAY COLLECTION RECAP

	 11/5/17	 11/6/16
Weekly Offering	 $	20,869	 $	 14,358
Fiscal YTD Offerings	 $	286,643
Fiscal YTD Budget	 $	298.808
Annual Budget 2017/2018	 $	932,000
Number of registered families: 516
Tuition Assistance awarded for 2017/2018	 $	 9,450
Tuition Assistance donations FYTD	 $	 6,317
	 Pledged	 Collected
50th Anniversary Capital Campaign	 $	685,968	 $	 694,681
  From 223 Parish Families
  Through 11/5/2017
2017 Offertory Campaign	 $	854,605	 $	 752,268
  From 399 Parish Families
  As of 11/5/2017

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK

SERVERS SCHEDULE –
NOVEMBER 14TH-19TH

TUESDAY – 8:00 A.M.
Rachel Glaser, Lucas Tinkler

WEDNESDAY – 6:30 P.M.
Eylie Lorenz, Nicholas Lorenz

THURSDAY – 8:00 A.M.
Nathan Kirst, Michael Zechella

FRIDAY – 8:45 A.M.
Mickey Marron, Michael Bricking, Zach Zieleniewski

SATURDAY – 8:00 A.M.
Rebekah Hicks, Lydia Hicks

SATURDAY – 4:30 P.M.
Ruby Smith, Robert Chalk, Eylie Lorenz

SUNDAY – 9:00 A.M.
Crosley New, Cameron Myers, Grace Myers

SUNDAY – 11:30 A.M.
Caraline Walsh, Max Walsh, Ben Glaser

THIS WEEK

MONDAY
American Heritage Girls, 6:30 p.m., 

McCrystal Hall

TUESDAY
Exposition, 1:30 p.m.

Confessions, 5:30 p.m.
Benediction, 6:45 p.m.

Rosary, 7:00 p.m.
Confirmation Parent Meeting, 7:00 p.m., 

McCrystal Hall
Parish Council, 7:00 p.m., LIB

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY
RCIA, 7:00 p.m., LIB

Finance Council, 7:00 p.m., Parish Office

FRIDAY
Wizard of Oz, 7:00 p.m., McCrystal Hall

SATURDAY
Wizard of Oz, 7:00 p.m., McCrystal Hall

NEXT SUNDAY
CLOW, 9:00 a.m.

NEXT SUNDAY’S READINGS

Prv 31: 10-13, 19-20, 30-31;  1 Thes 5: 1-6;  Mt 25: 14-30

FT. THOMAS 
FLORIST
Flowers For 

All Occasions
441-8049

Our bulletin is printed at no cost to the parish. Advertisers cover 
all expenses. We thank them and encourage you to support their 
businesses.
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DON’T MISS OUT ON YOUR CHANCE
TO WIN $100! 

The first drawing for the 2017/18 weekly raffle was last week. 
If you haven’t purchased your raffle tickets yet, be sure to get 
them in to have the most chances to win. Any tickets purchased 
now will be entered for the remaining weeks through October 
2018. Each week, there will be one winner drawn for a prize of 
$100. A check will be mailed directly to the winner and their 
winning ticket GOES BACK IN the drawing so each ticket is 
eligible to win each week. If every parish family purchases/
sells 5 tickets, the parish will make $46,400!

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – NOVEMBER 18TH AND 19TH

Greeters Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist Lectors Gift Bearers

Saturday,
November 18th

4:30 p.m.

Grace Kuhnhein, 
Dinah Marron

Vince Gillen, Doug Powrie, Linda Powrie, 
Cathy Halloran, Catherine Meisenhelder, 
Diane Hamberg, Liz Hamberg, Barb Beck

Bethany 
Springelmeyer, 
Pete Djordjevic

David &
 Katie Hamberg 

& Family

Sunday,
November 19th

9:00 a.m.

Mike & 
Carol Desmond, 

Tom & Ruth Beck

Emily Hess, Louise Roth, Barry Henry, Nancy Miller, 
Kristine Schultz, Tina Stieritz, Mary Lou Deavy, 

Jim Deavy

Taylor Anne Walz, 
David Kohrs

Dennis & 
Jeanne Hicks 

& Family

Sunday,
November 19th

11:30 a.m.
Volunteers Needed

Catherine Ampfer, Tina Smith, Judy Newberry, 
Sheila Carroll, Kelly Hergott, Kelley Glaser, 

Dave Glaser, Sharon Gettys

Bruce Mirrielees, 
Jennie Cox

Jeff & 
Joann Prigge

Lila Garner, Cole Williams, Luke Norman, Jay Blinn, Michael 
Beiting, Joe Fitzgerald, Kyle Dziech, Brian Clayton, Adam 
Beiting, Terry Desmond, Michael Dunn, Trent Moeves, Brian 
Clift, James Taft III, Ethan Wagner, Drew Cecil, Reis Hehman, 
Zack Hehman, Joey Witschy, Adam Kramer and Wolfgang 
Davis.

Please Pray For The Following Soldiers 
Serving Our Country

Miriam Venable, Tony Kelly, Nancy Holmes, Margie Howe, 
Don Baumann, Chris Bear, Barb Haas, Mary Kohrs, Jenny 
Sandman, David Kohrs, Mary DeFoe, Mary Vieth, Mur 
Hoffman, Larry Beiting, Carol Kelly, Betty Mohr, Susan 
Dewald, Mary Hoffman, Tom Adkins, Mary Buten, Bob Rulli, 
Bill Seiter, Brady Walz, and Fay Giglia. Also, remember our 
parishioners in nursing homes as well as those confined to their 
homes in your prayers.

Please Pray For Our Sick

Mila Kate Lindsey, daughter of Brandon & Michelle.

We Welcome To Our Parish Family Through Baptism

IN OUR PARISH

PRAYER CHAIN 
After noticing a growing number of prayer intentions in our 
parish, our country and our world, a group of women from our 
parish have offered to start up a St. Catherine prayer chain. This 
would be a group of people committed to praying for specific 
intentions. The intentions will come through the parish office 
or an individual in the prayer chain and they will be passed on 
via email, text or phone, whichever you prefer. If you would 
like to be a part of this prayer chain or would like to find out 
more about it, please contact Kathy Saalfeld at 781-2802 or 
saalfeldkathy@hotmail.com.



STEWARDSHIP CAMPAIGN 2018
Every parishioner will soon be receiving a packet regarding 
the nature of our Stewardship program. The packet contains 
a flyer with information about the campaign, a pledge card 
and a time and talent form. Please reflect prayerfully upon 
the gifts you can share with our parish community. Everyone 
is called to return a portion of the gifts that God has given 
them. Consider the amount of your time, your talent and your 
treasure that you will share with our parish in the coming year 
in gratitude for God’s gifts to you. This year we have a goal 
of $1 million for our campaign. Thank you for your support!

GOSPEL OF MATTHEW STUDY GUIDES
If you did not order a study guide for our current small faith 
group Bible Study but would like one, we have a few extras 
that can be purchased for $24. Even if you’re not in a small 
faith group, you can still do the study either on your own, 
with your family or with a few friends. When you purchase 
a workbook, you also get access to the online videos that go 
along with this study. If you would like a workbook, just stop 
by the parish office.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
St. Catherine of Siena’s Cafeteria is always in need of 
faithful volunteers. The children really enjoy seeing parents, 
grandparents, and friends in the cafeteria. Your help is needed 
to serve meals efficiently. It takes many hands to serve over 
160 people each day in the time available and we count on 
your generosity to make it work. Serving would be from 
10:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m..
Volunteering in the cafeteria is a great way for new parents to 
meet other parents and to meet the children. Please consider 
becoming involved in our cafeteria. We’re using SignUp.
com to organize our volunteers. Here’s how it works: 1) Go 
to this link to see our SignUp on SignUp.com: http://signup.
com/go/fX2jfm. 2) Review the options listed and choose the 
spot(s) you like. 3) Sign up! It’s Easy - you will NOT need to 
register an account or keep a password on SignUp.com. Note: 
SignUp.com does not share your email address with anyone. 
If you prefer not to use your email address, please contact 
me and I can sign you up manually. If you prefer, you may 
call Melissa Goh at 441-1352, ext. 16 or email cafeteria@
stcatherineofsiena.org.

CHRISTMAS SHOEBOXES
Donations of Christmas shoe boxes for Fr. Beiting’s 
Apalachian Mission Center can be dropped off at the Parish 
Office or contact Pam Bucher at 859-802-7537 to make other 
arrangements. Deadline for donations is November 13th.

PRO LIFE 
FACT In the U.S. there are five times as many Pregnancy Help 
centers as there are abortion mills. 40 Days For Life.

JUNIOR HIGH PERFORMANCE
OF THE WIZARD OF OZ

This year the Junior High cast and crew have outdone 
themselves again with their performance of this classic. Tickets 
are $8.00 for adults/seniors and $6.00 for children. Remaining 
shows are today (Sunday) at 3:00 p.m. and November 17th & 
18th at 7:00 p.m. Please visit showtix4u.com to order tickets 
by searching Wizard of Oz by St. Catherine. You may also call 
Jennifer Bleser at 859-957-5916 with your ticket order. We 
look forward to seeing you there!

LOOKING FOR A FEW GOOD MEN 
We are in great need of men to volunteer their time to help 
with the Wednesday morning men’s group. The group meets 
on Wednesday mornings from 9:00 a.m. until 11:30 a.m. and 
does several small repairs in the parish and school buildings. 
No experience needed. In the past, we had a crew of four but 
due to re-retiring we are now down to one man. This group 
plays a very important role in our maintenance department. 
If you are interested in volunteering, please contact Dennis 
Kramer at dkramer@stcatherineofsiena.org or 441-1352, ext. 
17.

ST. BERNARD PANTRY
For Thanksgiving this year, the Pantry is going to give the 
families they serve a box filled with items for a Thanksgiving 
dinner. They are asking for donations of the following items 
through mid-November: canned green beans, canned fruit, 
large boxes of instant potatoes, boxes of stuffing, canned 
cranberry sauce, packages or jars of gravy, 12-packs of dinner 
rolls, cake mix, icing, disposable roasting pans for turkeys. 
Or, if you would like to sponsor a complete box, you can do 
so for $35. Contact Anita Tracy by calling or texting her at 
859-468-2138 or email at cincanita@gmail.com.

PARISH RAFFLE WINNER 
The first winner of the 2017/18 weekly raffle was 

Anita Morris. Congratulations!
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IN OUR DIOCESE
IT’S TURKEY TIME! Be our guest at St. Therese Church Fall Festival on Sunday, November 12th from 3:00-7:00 p.m. The evening 
will consist of a delicious turkey dinner, raffles, kids’ games, fun and fellowship with family and friends. Hope you can join us!

2018 MARCH FOR LIFE IN WASHINGTON, D.C.: The Pro-Life Office has finalized plans for their annual pilgrimage to 
Washington, D.C. in January commemorating the 45th Anniversary of the Supreme Court’s Decision of Roe vs. Wade. An adult/family bus 
will depart Erlanger on Thursday, January 18th and return during the afternoon of January 20th . The rates include bus transportation and 
two nights stay at the Washington Marriott at Metro Center. Rates are as follows: $320 per person, dbl occp; $265 per person, triple occp; 
$235.00 per person, quad occp. Monthly payment plan can be made, and scholarships are also available. For information and reservations, 
please contact the Pro-Life Office at 859-392-1500 or email ppiccola@covdio.org.

CHRIS RICE MEMORIAL FUND SCHOLARSHIP: Many high school students each year are unable to attend the March 
for Life due to the cost of the trip. The Chris Rice Memorial Fund, named in memory of a young man who was dedicated to pro-life 
causes, enables those students who cannot afford the pilgrimage to Washington the opportunity to go. Donations in any amount are greatly 
appreciated. Please send donations to: Diocese of Covington, Pro-Life Office, 1125 Madison Avenue, Covington, KY 41011-3115.

CALLING ALL DESSERT MAKERS! Parish Kitchen, a ministry of Catholic Charities is in need of homemade desserts to serve 
their guests. Parish Kitchen serves a lunchtime hot meal 365 days a year. You can drop off the desserts from 8:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. every day at 
Parish Kitchen 141 W Pike Street, Covington or from 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. at Catholic Charities, 3629 Church Street, Covington. If you have 
questions contact Maria Meyer at 581-8974 or mmeyer@covingtoncharities.org.

PROJECT RACHEL: “There is no grief like the grief that does not speak.” Henry Longfellow. The grief over an abortion experience is 
often so deep that it seems to be silent. Women and men may bear this burden for years thinking that there is no hope of forgiveness or peace. 
Project Rachel offers hope, help and healing to anyone who is suffering because of an abortion experience. Call Project Rachel Confidential 
Helpline at 859-392-1547 or email projectrachel@covdio.org.

ELSEWHERE
PUERTO RICO RELIEF FUND RAISER: The September hurricane affected over $3.4 million U.S. citizens of Puerto Rico. As 
of November 4, 62% of the island remains without power. NKU Latino Institute for Excellence, in partnership with the English Language 
Learning Foundation, is planning a dinner dance to benefit Puerto Rico on Saturday, December 2nd at 6:00 p.m. at NKU. Please consider 
buying a table for $750 (table of 10 chairs), or an individual ticket for $75. For more information or to give a donation, contact Leo Calderon 
at 859-572-5821 or Latino.nku.edu. Your help is most appreciated!

ATTENTION, CURSILLO ALUMNI: “As mariners are guided into port by the shining of a star, so Christians are guided to 
heaven by Mary!” Saint Thomas Aquinas. Come join us at St. Anne Retreat Center for the Restoration Retreat as we ask for guidance from 
the Blessed Virgin Mary as we journey on our Fourth Day. Women’s Retreat weekend is Friday, January 26th, beginning at 5:30 p.m. to 
Sunday, January 28th at 12:00 p.m. Men’s Retreat weekend: Friday February 2nd, beginning at 5:30 p.m. to Sunday, February 4th at 12:00 
p.m. Contact Jon Guth at 859-653-4692 or restoration859@gmail.com. Cost is $155 per person. 

JESUS IS WAITING FOR YOU
“Come one, come all!” Our parish has Eucharistic Adoration every Tuesday beginning at 1:30 p.m. and ending with Benediction at 
6:45 p.m. Can you commit to visiting Jesus each week for 30 or 60 minutes, to make sure He is never left alone? He would love your 
company while He is “sitting on His front porch” in the monstrance on the altar. Many spiritual materials are available in church to start 
a wonderful conversation with Him. Please contact Cathy Henry at 781-1815 or chenry@fuse.net to sign up for your preferred time. 
Of course, you are welcome to visit any time during Eucharistic Adoration, but a commitment helps us out and reminds you that Jesus 
is waiting for you to come visit. Adoration is a refreshing and intimate time with Jesus. If you cannot come to our weekly Exposition, 
Adoration runs Monday through Friday at the Providence Center Chapel of St. Thomas Parish. Call Ellen Curtin at 441-7682 or email 
adorehour@gmail.com for details.


